EBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

& <
FROM: M. J. Brodie, Presidéﬁt}b\(%
DATE: December 21, 2009

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 09-0426
Urban Renewal — Harlem Park Project Il - Amendment

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on C ity
Council Bill No. 09-0426, an ordinance for the purpose of amending the Urban Renewal Plan for
Harlem Park Project I to amend the uses permitted in certain areas of the Plan, to revise an
exhibit to reflect the changes in the Plan, to provide that to the extent there exists any conflict
between the provisions of the Renewal Plan and the standards and controls of the Planned Unit
Development legislation approved by the Mayor and City Council, the standards and controls of
the Planned Unit Development control. BDC has reviewed the proposed bill and has no
objection to the proposed chan ge.
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